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REPORT OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR FOR SUSTAINABLE REGENERATION.


TO THE PLANNING AND TRANSPORTATION REGULATORY PANEL

ON Thursday, 15 December, 2011

TITLE : Traffic Management Unit.

RECOMMENDATIONS :

That approval be given to the recommendation of the unit on each item considered in the report.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

This summary details part of the proceedings of the Traffic Management Unit meeting which took place on Tuesday 29th November 2011. It puts forward the recommendation of the unit on each item considered in the report.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)

As specified in the report and plan.

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

N/A
	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:

As stated in the report.
	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS




Provided by :N/A
2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :N/A
3. ICT STEERING GROUP IMPLICATIONS


Provided by:N/A
PROPERTY (if applicable):

N/A
HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):

N/A
CONTACT OFFICER :

John Butler
KEY DECISION :

Environmental Strategy, Transport Strategy

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

Langworthy; Ordsall; Walkden South; 

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Environmental Strategy; Transport Strategy; 

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)
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